
Meeting of the Wesleyan Theological Society 
March 14, 1998, Cleveland, TN 

Meeting of the WTS was called to order by Doug Strong at Spm. 
Following reports by the officers, Don Thorsen moved that a 
letter of thanks should be sent to D. Wm. Faupel for the 
Cleveland, TN meeting. This was approved. Donald W. Dayton 
was named WTS representative to the Zimbabwe meeting of the 
wee. This was second by David Cubie and approved. Doug 
Strong moved that, in part, as a means of attracting a more 
diverse membership that the society proved up to 10 

scholarships for graduate students to attend WTS meetings. 
Don Thorsen proposed that the WTS, in conjunction with SPS if 
possible, host a reception at AAR-SBL. This was approved . 
Don will work with Bill Kostlevy to set this up . A motion was 
introduced to have a future meeting with SPS . This was 
approved without opposition. The meeting was adjourned at 
6:02. 

Bill Kostlevy, secretary-treasurer 


